April 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your student has failed one or more core classes at

Mountain Ridge Junior High School. In order for your student to
successfully complete 7th and 8th grades, we recommend your
student participate in our credit-recovery packet program. This program allows your
student an opportunity to remediate deficient credit and earn an Alpine District Completion
Certificate at the end of 8th grade.

We believe our district-wide completion program helps instill in students the
impdrtance of education and develops patterns of responsibility and accountability.
Additionally, we want our students to be prepared for the rigors of high school curriculum.
Studies indicate that the 8th grade year is a pivotal indicator in continuing school success
and high school graduation.

To receive the credit-recovery packet, please pay $20 at the Finance Office and
bring the receipt to the Counseling Center. Once the packet is completed and a passing
grade earned, we will change the failing grade to pass. All 8th grade students must have
their packets submitted by May 16th to qualify for the completion celebration.

Thank you,

Mountain Ridge Counselors



